
ST. AUGUSTINE CHS 

GRADE 8 OPEN HOUSE 

You are cordially invited to our Grade 8 Open House on 

Tuesday, November 19th, 2024.  

This evening is for families of students  

who are interested in attending  

St. Augustine CHS in September 2025. 

6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Department Presentations & Student Activities Carousel 
 

7:15 p.m. to 8:15 p.m. 

Academic Programs, Co-curricular Activities & School Climate 
 

8:15 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

STREAM Focus Program presentation 


